I. Dawgs for Haiti update- They have raised $50,000 with the help of 115 student organizations. Relief
effort is now focused on rebuilding. Dawgs for Haiti is hoping to have a community wide percentage
night at the end of the month.

II. We are continuing to work on our academic policy changes that have been reviewed and tabled by
the committee.

lll. We are currently working on allocating the Student Activity Fee programming funds. If anyone would
like to attend any of our meetings in order to help impart institutional knowledge, they are most
welcome.

IV. We are looking forward to finalizing judicial policy changes ready for next month.

V. We are looking forward to continuing the search for a Dean of Students.
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